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A message of condolences from Foreign Minister Kishida to Adviser to the Prime 
Minister on Foreign Affairs of the Islamic Republic of Pakistan over the plane crash 

 
 
Following the plane crash which caused numerous deaths in Pakistan on December 7, 

Mr. Fumio Kishida, Minister for Foreign Affairs, sent a message to H.E. Mr. Sartaj 
Aziz, Adviser to the Prime Minister on Foreign Affairs of the Islamic Republic of 
Pakistan expressing his condolences to those who lost their lives and the bereaved 
families. 
 

(END) 
 

* The foregoing is a provisional translation. The date indicated above denotes the date 
of issue of the original in Japanese. 

* For inquiries, please contact the Southwest Asia Division, Ministry of Foreign 
Affairs: Tel. 5501-8267. 

 


